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Seeking Answers to Pawnee City Water Well Issues
(KLZA)-- Pawnee City may finally have an answer to what is causing issues with

their water wells.

During last weeks meeting, the Council heard an update from the Layne
Christensen Firm. Testing indicates the variable frequency drive on well 1 needs
to be replaced. That repair will have an estimated $6-thousand price tag.
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